Lebanon Township Athletic Association
Program Announcement—Field Hockey Is Here!

Lebanon Township Athletic Association (LTAA) is pleased to announce that we will begin offering
recreational field hockey for children in Kindergarten through g grade this 2017 fall season. LTAA Field
Hockey is an instructional program that participates in two leagues:

e NJ/PA Junior Field Hockey League for Kindergarten through 4" grade
e Northwest Jersey Field Hockey Association for 5 through g grade’

These leagues include towns in Warren, Somerset, and Hunterdon Counties in New Jersey and in the
Lehigh Valley in Pennsylvania. Regular season games, except for Kindergarten and 1% grades, are played
on Sunday afternoons in September and October and will include some travel to participating towns.
Preseason practice begins late August and Postseason Tournaments (5-8 only) end early November.

Registration is open now through June 30, 2017 (without late fees) and can be found through the LTAA
website (www.Itaanj.org). LTAA accepts players from Califon Borough, Glen Gardner, Hampton Borough,

High Bridge Borough, Lebanon Township, and Tewksbury Township (i.e., Voorhees High School sending
districts). Our divisions and registration fees are as follows (uniforms included?):

e Micros (K-1) $40

e Grades2-4 $115
e Grades 5-6 (Junior Varsity) $130
e Grades 7-8 (Varsity) $130

The LTAA field hockey program is a continuation of, and is offered in lieu of, the Taylwind Field Hockey
Club (Taylwind) fall recreation program. Taylwind will no longer be participating in the fall 2017
recreation field hockey leagues. LTAA field hockey would like to give a huge “thank you” to Coach Vidak
for donating three sets of goalie equipment to LTAA FH! This generous donation allows LTAA to begin
offering a field hockey program immediately this fall with no delays due to fundraising for this necessary
but costly gear. We also wish Coach Vidak all the best and thank for her continuous support of field
hockey in Lebanon Township and Voorhees High School.

LTAA is excited about this program addition and looks forward to working with our field hockey families!
Please don’t delay in signing up because programs are interest-level dependent.

Go to www.LTAANJ.org today to join the fun!

Program Directors:
Stephanie Cahill and Kiersten Robbins
Contact us at fieldhockey@Itaanj.org

" The NJ/PA Junior Field Hockey League and Northwest Jersey Field Hockey Association will be combining into one
league in 2017. LTAA anticipates that the leagues will operate as one league in 2018.
? Micros will get T-shirts in lieu of uniforms.



